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Communication No. 2561 
 

 
ISU European Figure Skating Championships 2024 

  
 
The ISU has been informed by the Hungarian National Skating Federation that they will 
unfortunately not be able to host the ISU European Figure Skating Championships 2024, planned 
in Budapest on January 22-28, 2024.  
 
These Championships are therefore reopened for applications. The basic terms and conditions 
as outlined in ISU Communication 2541, points VII. through XVI. apply.  
 
Interested ISU Members are invited to contact Ms. Patricia Mayor (entries@isu.ch) for further 
information, and to submit applications by May 26, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Seoul,        Jae Youl Kim, President 
 May 10, 2023 
Lausanne,        Fredi Schmid, Director General
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